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FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 
 
Can you believe that this is the last Monday of the school year and our last Hunt’s Catch-
Up? I would like to thank each one of you for your support of our school. You are truly, 
what makes R. B. Hunt such a special place! I thank you for sharing your children with us 
and for all you do to help your children be ready for school each day. Being a parent is the 
hardest, yet most rewarding task any of us will ever take on. Thank you for working so 
hard at it. 
 
What a great year at R. B. Hunt!  Thank you to all our students and parents for making it 
so enjoyable.  A very special thank you to our P.T.A.O. board; Jen Stevenson, President, 
Aubrey Mulligan, Vice-President, Sam and Kara Tozer, Treasurers, Katie Crevasse, 
Secretary, Jo Ellen Parkey, Membership and Zeba Otillo, Business Partners, for the 
countless hours they have put in to make our school such a great place for all to learn and 
grow.  Our children reap the benefits of their work each day.  Thank you! 
 
Mega Party will be tomorrow- I am positive the weather will cooperate! Thank you P.T.A.O. 
for sponsoring this fun event! A BIG thank you to Danielle Grissom for organizing all the 
fun!  (See the schedule on the back) 
 
We had a wonderful celebration of reading this week. Our Principal’s Million Word Club had 
an awesome ice cream party. We had 150 students read at least one million words. WOW! 
Thank you to our P.T.A.O. and Jo Ellen Parkey for sponsoring and organizing this fun event! 
 
Students will be bringing home report cards and summer reading logs this Thursday. We 
will also be releasing school one hour early on our last day, May 24th. Please remember 
that A.R. will be open for students to take quizzes over the summer and math facts in a 
flash to make sure students have their facts memorized and are ready for the next grade. 
We will celebrate summer reading with a party when students return to school on August 
10th.  
 
I hope that all of you have a wonderful summer.  Remember to READ!   
 
Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 
 

 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

05/21/2018 

 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Jack Johnson, Rebecca Moon 

SECOND GRADE: James Bernard, Kasey Frink, Kaitlyn 

Cook, Seth Watson, Austyn Redell, Caroline Colon 

THIRD GRADE: Owen Rome, Jillian Jones, Ava Gibbs,  

Aria Driver 

FOURTH GRADE: Braylan Matos, Isaak Stephenson,  

Julia Lantz, Lani Rei Decker, Cameron Conroy, Rainster 

Pablo, Brady Vaccaro, Levi Wright, Isabella Calabrese 

FIFTH GRADE: Nathan Curran, Ben Brown, Jack Parkey, 

Hudson Silbert, Sarah Douglas, Noelle Albright 

EXTENDED DAY  

REGISTRATION IS OPEN  
for  

RB Hunt’s Extended Day  

Program 2018-2019 

 

ALL CLASSES K-5th! 
 

Register Today!!! 

$50 Registration Fee and 

First Month’s Cost is due at 

Time of Enrollment.  



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: May 22nd- 
May 24th.   

Breakfast is served daily 8:00 
until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni  
Calzonettes, Home-Style Chicken  
Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 
Wednesday-Chicken Nuggets & 
Choice of WG Roll, Cheese or  
Pepperoni Pizza 
Thursday– Pasta & Meatball  
Marinara and Choice of WG Garlic 
Toast, Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & 
Choice of WG Garlic Toast 
Friday–Summer Vacation! 
Monday– Summer Vacation! 

The 5th Grade Celebration is Wednes-
day, May 23rd.  If you have a 5th grader who 
did not attend R.B. Hunt in Kindergarten, we 
need their Kindergarten photo to display at 
the celebration.  Send in a JPEG version to 
Maria Carlson at marialie@yahoo.com.  
Please take note of what your child has 
signed up to bring and then return the per-
mission slip at the bottom of the invitation 
back to your teacher.  These are due today.  

 

Upchurch, Bailey and Upchurch, located down-
town, established in 1925, is the oldest law firm in 
St. Augustine.  The firm offers a variety of legal ser-
vices to individuals, businesses and institutions 
throughout Northeast Florida.  The firm has been 
recognized in Florida Trend Magazine’s “Legal Elite,” 
U.S. News & World Report’s “Best Law Firms,” and 
in “Super Lawyer Magazine” and “Best Lawyers in 
America.”  They also give back to the community by 
numerous, award-recognized, volunteer positions 
and projects throughout the region.  780 N. Ponce 
De Leon Blvd, info@ubulaw.com, (904) 829-9066 
 
The Sports Corner is also located downtown and 
has been serving St. Augustine for 27 years.  It be-
gan as a trophy and sports apparel retailer and has 
evolved to include screen-printing and embroidery 
allowing them to customize apparel of all kinds. 
They carry sportswear for all of the local high 
schools as well as the F.C. United Soccer Team.  
They have a full time artist on staff, offer competi-
tive pricing, and created our online Spirit Wear and 
R.B. Hunt water bottles at the front desk.  

Business Partner News 

PTAO News 

 

 

 

TIME IS UP!!!   

If you missed the deadline 

for Pre-Order you can  

purchase your yearbook for 

$20 in the Front Office from 

8-8:30 or 3-3:30 but  

HURRY...supply is LIMITED! 

Check or Exact Cash will be 

excepted. 

A BIG Thank-You from your School Counselor! 

 I just wanted to take this opportunity to say “thank-you” to ALL the parents who took time 

out of their busy schedules to help with proctoring this testing season.  I know it is not the most “fun” 

volunteer event during the year, but it is very important.  We strive to make the testing environment as 

stress free as possible.  Your help makes this possible!  It takes a village for sure! 

 This year we decided to do a “popsicle party” raffle using the names of the parents who 

volunteered as proctors.  The more times a parent volunteered, the more times their names were placed 

in the raffle!   

The following parents earned popsicle parties for their child’s class:  Stephanie Giannini , Kara Tozer, 

Shawn Stonaker, Doug Gibson, Kathy Frink, Allison DuBrow, Sofviea Roussy, Katie Crevasse, Jen Steven-

son, and Karina McClarnon. I will schedule this with the following classes individually and bring them 

recess popsicles sometime this week:  Wheeler, Aunchman, Cribb, Drozd, Proctor, McCarthy, Paolini, 

Cacchio, Diviney and Holloway. 

Tricia McElhone 

End of the Year Housekeeping: 

 All checked out Library Books were due last 

week! If you have books still checked out please return to the Me-

dia Center. All Library fines need to be paid ASAP. 

 Books borrowed from the classroom library should be returned.  

 Look in the LOST & FOUND...items will be donated after the last 

day of school.  

 Lunch account balances need to be current...If your student has a 

balance please send payment ASAP. 

 

MEGA PARTY IS TUESDAY, 

MAY 22nd! 

 

8:40-9:30 Kindergarten 
9:40-10:30 2nd Grade 
10:40-11:30 5th Grade 
11:40-12:30 1st Grade 
12:40-1:30 3rd Grade 
1:40-2:30 4th Grade 

mailto:marialie@yahoo.com
mailto:info@ubulaw.com

